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Welcome to the last half term of this academic year

Welcome back to school.  I hope you had a restful week and are ready for a busy, final half 
term, full of learning and fun.  Along with all the activities planned, this is always the time of 
year when the weather heats up and we all need to think about being sun safe.  Our Victorian 
building gets very warm when the sun is shining, so we will be asking children to take off 
jumpers and cardigans to keep them as cool as possible.  Please remember to apply suncream 
to your children in the morning so they are protected when they play outside.  
Just before we move on, I’d like to tell you all how PROUD we were of our year 6 children who 
sat their SAT tests in May along with year 6 children up and down the country.  They all 
applied themselves diligently and calmly and we know they all did their absolute best.  The 
results of the tests are being published to school on the 11th May and so your children will 
find out how they have done on the 11th and 12th from their class teachers.  
Mrs Tindal

Important dates

6th June School reopens 
8th & 9th Year 5 go raft building at Doe Park
9th June, 9am to 10am, Year 3 parent and child i-challenge event 
9th June Year 4 handball girls 
16th June Year 4 handball boys 
19th June Year 1 football tournament at Lee Mount school 
20th June IMPACT MAT Dragon boat racing i-challenge tournament at Doe Park
22nd & 23rd June Year 3 raft building at Doe Park
22nd June New to reception parents stay and play session
23rd June years 2,3,4& 5 girls football trials
29th June school CLOSED for one day
30th June school OPEN and EID parties
30th June end of year reports sent home
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£1547.65! 

Fundraising

News and updates

Coronation day!

Wow! We were blown away by the 
generosity of our community when we had 
a fundraising day to raise money for ready 
initiatives and resources (books).  
An incredible £795.59 was raised!
Watch out in future newsletters to find out 
how the money gets spent. 

We all had so much fun on our Coronation Day 
last half term.  Our King and Queen were 
suitably regal and all our children made 
pledges of kindness and helping as part of the 
theme ‘Big Help Out’ – you can see the video 
of the pledges on Twitter.

Building relationships, confidence and teamwork

Ofsted update

Thank you to everyone for your patience and kind words during the visit from an 
Ofsted inspector on Wednesday 7th and Thursday 8th June.  
The outcome of the inspection will be available within 30 days for us to share 
with you.
As always, your children made us all very PROUD and the inspector was 
impressed with their politeness and confidence.
Thank you
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